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Office of Oil & Gas  
601 57th Street  
Charleston, WV 25304 
 
Attn:  James Martin 
 
Re:  UIC Permit Application UIC2D0190460 
 
This letter is to request a public hearing regarding renewal of an Underground Injection Control Permit 
for Danny E. Webb Construction, Inc.  
 
It has come to our attention that there are concerns from neighbors about noxious odors and fumes 
and possible violations of the Clean Water Act from leaks and discharges into the headwaters of Wolfe 
Creek.  Wolfe Creek is an impaired stream listed on the state’s listing of impaired waters under Section 
303(d) of the Clean Water Act and the source of emergency drinking water for Fayetteville. 
 
Tests reported by Danny Webb show levels of pollutants exceeding allowable limits.  The history of 
Danny Webb’s interaction with the Office of Oil and Gas indicates that he is not willing to comply with 
regulations that protect public health, and we question whether he should be granted a permit 
renewal and allowed to continue operating the facility. 
 
Please notify us of any further activity on this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Beth Little 
Sierra Club West Virginia Chapter 
HC 64 Box 281 
Hillsboro, WV 24946 
304-653-4277 
blittle@citynet.net 
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